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Students will take the NWEA math 
test in the computer lab.  Please 

encourage your child to do his/her 
best! 

 

Please return the “picture 

form/envelope” if you want to order 

pictures!

No late forms will be accepted.  

Please plan on someone visiting with 

your child during this important event 

at school. 

 
Trash Bag Sales are happening 

NOW! 
This is a PTO fundraiser!  Try to sell a few rolls 

if you can! 

 

 

 

SNACK/SHOW AND TELL REMINDER:  

Monday Kinley 
Tuesday Conner 

Wednesday Sylis 
Thursday Emma 

Friday Kenzley 
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